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McDonald, David S

From: Andrew Brown <pineacresrv@gmail.com>
Sent: October-29-14 3:43 PM
To: Office of the Legislative Counsel
Subject: Flavored E Liquid

Please Amend Bill 60! I have been off cigerettes since Jan of this year, I fear that I will be back to smoking if 
this bill goes through! 
 
Andrew 
Stewiacke, NS 
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